
 
  Centerville School 

NEWSLETTER
October 7, 2016

TIGER CODE - *Be Kind  *Be Honest  *Do your Best  *Care for Each Other 
Hooray! Centerville students are awesome and our Tiger Code tells you why!

SCHOOL BUS SAFETY – Students participated in school bus safety drills this 
morning.  Bus drivers were on campus to instruct evacuation procedures for all 
students to practice.  As we recognize National Bus Safety Week, parents are 
asked to talk with your children about the importance of listening to the 
driver and following bus rules.  It is a top priority to keep students safe. 
Thanks go out to our bus drivers: Mrs. Shelly Mersch, Mr. Lance Thompson, 
and Mrs. Linda Story!

SUPERVISION – We welcome students and families to attend afterschool 
athletic games and activities.  Please remember that students need to be 
accompanied by adults when attending events, as the playground is not 
supervised after school hours. This also ensures children have transportation 
home at the time events conclude. 

PHOTO PERMISSION – Important, please read and complete the Photograph 
Use Permission Form on the reverse side of this newsletter.  It is required 
that all students return this form to school.

   

LOOKING AHEAD - October 19   11:45am Early Release
   Volleyball Tournament at Klickitat

     21    No School
     25   Picture Retakes

                   School Board Meeting
     28   Spook Parade 

          November 2,3,4   Parent-Teacher Conferences 
 

 




